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Comments: I am asking the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal.  An Environmental Assessment will surely show significant negative impact on water quality by

mineral extraction.  Please submit a Finding of No Significant Impact when the Environmental Assessment has

been completed.  Thank you for protecting these beautiful and sacred lands,  sacred not only by the Lakota

People but by all citizens of the United States!


